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October 29, 2012 

Pat Freeman 
C/o WUFO, AM 1080 

89 La 5alle Ave. 
Buffalo, NY 14214 

Email: freemajj@aol.com 
Tel. 716/834-1080 
Cell: 716/374-1071 

Attn: (1.) Office of the County Legislature 
Buffalo, NY (Please Ale for Next Meeting) 
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(2.) Legislator Thomas Loughran Chairman of the Economic Development 
Committee, Legislator nmothy Hogues, VIce-Chair 

Economic Development Committee 
(3.) Betty Grant, Chairman of the Erie County Legislature 

Dear Chairman Thomas Loughran, 

I am requesting an opportunity to appear on the agenda of the next meeting of the 
Economic Development Committee. 

The purpose of my request Is to present the Council with an Important update on the 
proposed plan for construction of a new, mixed-used, commercial sports, 
entertainment and cultural complex within the city of Buffalo. 

Since my last presentation to the Council this past April, there has been significant 
progress on advancing such a plan and I would like to present the committee with a 
preliminary Master Site proposal for their consideration. 

A first dass Development Team has been organized and I will be presenting details 
of the proposed development, finandal plan and economic Impact projections. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Freeman 

Cc; nmothy Hogues VIce Chairman 
Betty Grant Chairman of the Erie County Legislature 




